
 
 
 

LIBRARY 
 

Dear PCMS Families,  
 
I have really enjoyed working with your students this year, and I wish we could say goodbye in 
person.   I look forward to seeing returning students in August, as well as meeting our incoming 
sixth grade class. 
 

1)  ​Library Book Return: ​ I have received emails from students who are concerned about 
returning library books.  I have assured them that district leadership is working on plans 
and when it is safe to open schools they can return their books.   I know we will eventually 
receive them -  no worries, even if a student moves on to another school! 

 
2)  ​Ebook Access:​ Just a reminder that  Parkway students can check out books through Sora 

(Overdrive) on their chromebooks or mobile devices.   Students have practiced checking 
out electronic materials during their ELA classes, but ​here are some helpful directions. 
 
If students encounter technical difficulty, please encourage them to send me an email (Amy 
Harness) through their Parkway Google Mail, and I will be happy to troubleshoot! 
 
Students also have library cards through the St. Louis County Library and can also check 
out virtual materials.   They can do this through the Sora app, or can go directly to the 
SLCL website ​and log in using the following: 
 
Username 095 + Student’s 7 digit Parkway student number 
Password 1234 
 
 

 
Summer reading resources will be posted on the ​PCMS library homepage​ at the end of May. 
 
Thank you to all who supported the library this year.  We appreciate it! 
 
Ms. Amy Harness 
Librarian 
aharness@parkwayschools.net 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1JZmyrU6_2dn51zMbZCu4RdDcHkZxVS6rBe1mTShqlnk/edit?usp=sharing&urp=gmail_link
https://www.slcl.org/
https://www.parkwayschools.net/domain/110

